

THE CHURCH OF CHRIST IN CHINA HEEP WOH COLLEGE 中華基督教會協和書院

2021-2022 Circular No. 29 (第二十九號通告) 171 PO KONG VILLAGE RD., TSZ WAN SHAN, KLN., HKSAR 香港九龍慈雲山蒲崗村道一七一號

Tel 電話: 2323 4265 Fax 傳真: 2323 3258

E-mail: info@ccchwc.edu.hk

Homepage: http://www.ccchwc.edu.hk

Dear Parents/Guardians,

10th December, 2021

EDB's Questionnaire: Parents' views about the school

To enhance the learning and teaching effectiveness of our school, 20% of our parents will be randomly invited to complete a questionnaire named "Parents' views of the school" developed by the Education Bureau. As this is very meaningful to the development of our school, we hope that you can complete the questionnaire and return the answer sheet to the class teacher by 13^{rd} December, 2021 (Monday). Please feel free to give your valuable opinions to our school through letters or any other means. Thank you for your support.



Yours faithfully,

Dr. Chu Kai Wing

Principal

This circular is posted on the school website (http://www.ccchwc.edu.hk) Archives / Letter to Parents

教育局家長問卷

敬啟者:為提升本校的教學效能及按教育局之要求,本校現隨機抽取全校約<u>百分之二十</u>之學生家長,填寫由教育局擬定之「家長對學校的意見」問卷,煩請 台端撥冗參予此項極有意義之工作,協助填寫問卷一份,並著 貴子弟將答題紙於十二月十三日(星期一)交回班主任為盼。如台端欲進一步表達對本校發展之意見,歡迎致函本校,提供寶貴意見。耑此奉達,敬祈察鑒。

此致

貴家長/監護人

校 長 朱啟榮 博士 謹啟

二零二一年十二月十日